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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 

We are currently doing some research into which NHS Trusts currently have a DSCR (Digital Social Care Record) in place and/or an EPR system in place. We would greatly appreciate it if you could help us with the following questions:

 -        Does the Trust have a Digital Social Care Record in place?

OUR RESPONSE: No, however please note that some Trust employees have read-only access to specific details from patients’ Leicester City, Leicestershire County or Rutland County Council social care records via the LLR Care Record.  

The LLR Care Record is a system used by NHS organisations and Local Authorities within Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland (LLR).  Further information regarding the LLR Care Record can be found via this link: https://leicesterleicestershireandrutland.icb.nhs.uk/your-care-record/ 

 -        If not, are plans underway to implement one?

OUR RESPONSE: Not applicable.  

 -        If yes, who is the supplier?

OUR RESPONSE: Not applicable. 

 -        Does your Trust currently have an EPR system?

OUR RESPONSE: This information is exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act as it is readily available on the Trusts website, please see https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/about/freedom-of-information-requests/it-faq/ 

-        If yes, what is the current system? E.g: Rio / SystmOne

OUR RESPONSE: Please see response above.  

-        Do you have plans to replace this system?

OUR RESPONSE: No.
 -        If no EPR system, do you have current plans to implement one?

OUR RESPONSE: Not applicable.
 -        Does your Trust currently have an EPS or EPMA system?

OUR RESPONSE: This information is exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act as it is readily available on the Trusts website, please see https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/about/freedom-of-information-requests/it-faq/ 

-        If no, does it have plans to implement one or both?    

OUR RESPONSE: Not applicable.
(Note: A Digital Social Care Record (DSCR) allows the digital recording of care information and care received by an individual, within a social care setting, replacing traditional paper records.)



